





























Congratulations to our Grade students who showcased their IB projects at the Annual IB-PYP Exhibition last Tuesday! Thank you to all the Grade 6 teachers and mentors who guided and ushered their students to the finish line. A big shout out to Layla Barocca, our IB Coordinator, who ensured that all students stayed on track and were ready for this big event! Great work, Clearpoint!

Weekly Family Memo



Week of February 24th 2025

UPCOMING EVENTS

- Week of February 24th: Winter Carnival Week! Info on right.
- Wednesday, February 26th is Pink Shirt Day. Please wear a pink shirt
- Pink Shirt Day Assembly.
- o BHM workshops: African drumming with Luc Bambara for Cycle 1
- Thursday, February 27th:
 - o BHM schoolwide African drumming with Luc Bambara
 - TCBY this week for those who ordered. Please pack a spoon!
- Friday, February 28th: Term 2 report cards out on MOZAIK
- Evening of Fri, Feb 28th to Sat, Mar 29th: Ramadan
- Week of March 3rd to March 7th: March Break
- Monday, March 10th: Return to school
- Wednesday, March 12th: Governing Board meeting online. Zoom link here.
- Tuesday, March 18th: Grad Photos!
- Thursday, March 27th: Save the Date for our Spring Concert!

"Do your little bit of good where you are, it's those little bits of good that overwhelm the world."

-Viola Desmond

Winter Carnival Week 2025



Click on the image for details

IB NEWS (



This week, we are celebrating brothers, Shawn (gr. 2) and Logan (gr. 4) Flood, for their kindness and dedication to helping animals in need. When six puppies arrived from up north, they didn't hesitate to take action. Alongside their family, they braved the cold at the airport hangar, helping to carry the puppies to their van and safely transport them to Laval before they continued on to their foster agency. Logan and Shawn played a key role in making the puppies feel safe and cared for during the journey. Their love for animals and hands-on involvement in this rescue effort show how small actions can make a big difference. Way to go, Shawn and Logan!

click here MEWSLETTER



Click on the link above to see how you can share your child's action. As well, learn more about the IB-PYP Exhibition, which took place last Tuesday, February 18th

HOME & SCHOOL NEWS

- **Staff Appreciation Week!** Week of March 17th- 21st.
 - Looking for bakers to provide some nice treats for staff. Sign up here
- **March Home and School meeting**
 - Tuesday, 18 March · 6:30 pm 8:00 pm on Google Meet: Link here
- Tech Thursday: Every 3rd Thursday, parents will receive links to helpful tech resources. Take a look at the first installment sent this past Thursday!



YOUR PHYS ED CORNER

Junior ski club: We had an amazing 4 days on the slopes! Our students showed amazing perseverance and determination. We're so proud of you! A big thank you to our awesome parent volunteers & staff members! We could not do it without you!

Skating: Let's hope mother nature cooperates and we make it out for one more week of skating for grade 4-6 in physical education class.

Futsal: Letter to go home this week for grade 6 students interested in attending the soccer tournament on March 28th. Forms and payment are due February 28th. This is a hard deadline.





Tech Thursday

brought to you by Home and School Digital **Parenting Hub**



Other reminders:

Mike's pasta/pizza lunch this Tuesday















